
 
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

DAMON CITY CAMPUS 
STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA)  

Minutes of March 14th, 2016 
 

SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT 

Nuri Simmons- President  
Mia Gooden- Vice President of Governance 
Brooke Jefferson- Roundtable Coordinator 
Johnny Ogene- Diversity Coordinator 
Jina Walker- Recruitment Coordinator 
 
ADVISORS PRESENT 

Lisa Ekiert- SEGA Advisor  
Greg Wilson- SEGA Advisor 
 
The meeting was called to order at 12:01 pm. 
 
APPROVAL OF MEETING MINUTES 

The meeting minutes of March 7th, 2016 were reviewed and approved. 
 

 UNFINISHED BUSINESS 

  Student Trustee and SEGA elections packet was reviewed by the team and voted on; a motion made by  
  Ms. Walker the Recruitment Coordinator and seconded by Ms. Gooden the Vice President of Governance. Student Trustee 
and SEGA elections packet are available for pick up in the Office of Campus Life at the Damon City Campus on the 5 th floor.  
The SEGA team has agreed on a date to meet the candidates on April 20th 2016. 

          
Constitution Convention Part 1 will be held on Wednesday, March 16th 2016 at 1pm in room 4146. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 

The SEGA team would like to welcome Daniel Skerritt the new Publicity Coordinator.  
 

SUNY Student Assembly in Saratoga Springs New York, April 15th- 17th.  Each college is asked to send  
representatives from the Student Government to talk about policy, procedures and to vote on things. The  
conference is student based, the students plan the conference.  It is expected that both the Brighton campus and 
Damon campus send students from their governments. 
  
Middle States interviews  

 Monday, March 7th at 2pm Standard 4 Leadership and Governance  

 Tuesday, March 8th Standard 9, Student Support Services at 4pm out at the Brighton campus. 
 
The President of SEGA is asking that the team attend the Faculty Senate meeting this Thursday at the Brighton  
campus, the President will inform the team on the time and room location. 
 
ADVISOR REPORT  

Mr. Wilson, wished the team good luck on the Middle States interviews, and reminded the SEGA team of the 
business casual dress code. Mr. Wilson is excited about the St. Patty’s day event coming up on March 16th!  
 
Mrs. Ekiert, has welcome the newest member to the SEGA team Daniel Skerritt.  Thank you again for putting in  
the work for the elections packet.  The elections packet will be available today in the Office of Campus Life if  
anyone is interested in running.  
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 1:19pm 
 
Submitted by Catherin E. Ray, Office of Campus Life, Administrative Assistant  


